Adam Turner

From: Phil Lieberman <phil.lieberman@Itnow.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 2:30 PM

To: Adam Turner

Subject: Chappy cell tower

My wife, Mary MacGregor, and | just sold our house on Chappy (8 MacGregor Ln). We've already signed a lease for next
year on Chappy. We will be back. So with this said, we are in favor of a cell tower on Chappy.
1. We are not close enough to the ferry area to pick up the signals from the Vineyard proper
2. We use text and emails to communicate. The with tower, we are always in touch
3. We realize that the current tower placement is a disadvantage to those living next door. And we would not
want it next to us either. But, as an official, for this case you should be on the side of the many vs the very few.
4. We feel that the placement might be better on land bank or sheriff's meadow property where the proximity to
other houses is not an issue.
5. The height of the tower when viewed from a distance is noticeable. But we can live with that sight for the gain
of the tower’s usefulness.
6. While other technologies might work (mesh for example), the current tower is now operational.
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